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I would be delighted to represent SEA at this year's NEA in order to build connections with 
fellow educators across the country. As a middle school representative on the Board of 
Directors and a member of the Member Contract Action Team (MCAT), I would apply my 
learnings to those positions to strengthen SEA. 


